
 

 
                                                                                                                        October 4, 2022 
 

 

DOCK MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 

 DOCK WAITING LIST UPDATES 
 

 
The following residents applied for the Dock Waiting List in the allotted time frame, of 20 
Residents without docks only 3 residents applied, one resident has two properties eligible for 
the list.  
 
We have reviewed an available dock slip with 1st resident beginning on September 25,2022, 
resident refused the assignment on September 30, 2022, for both of his homes. 
 
We have reviewed an available dock slip with 3rd resident beginning on October 4,2022, the 
resident accepted the assignment on October 4, 2022. 
 

 

 
1. Tom Price - Anchors Way - refused assignment 9/30/22 
2. Tom Price - Beacon Light Lane - refused assignment 9/30/22 
3. Jared McBride - Cranberry Lane - accepted assignment on 10/4/22 
4. Amy Smart - Cranberry Lane 

 


